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Roseburn Street closed 

from Russell Road to 

Roseburn Place. 

Pedestrian and cyclist 

access maintained. 

Signed diversions in 

place. 

3-way traffic lights managed at 

all times on the A8/Russell 

Road junction 

Roseburn Gardens will also close to 

avoid vehicles using this as an 

alternative route. 

 

22 April for 5 Nights – 7.30pm to 5.30am 


